
Pres. Mike Thompson 
Vice Pres. Jim Campbell 
  
Dear Leaders of Honor Flight Organization, 
  
Roland and I do not know where to begin to Thank You as Leaders, for 
the wonderful weekend you planned for the World War II Veterans.  We 
also thank your wives who made this so Special for us.  There are so 
many to say thank you to the many Volunteers, Guardians, Nurses and so 
many more that gave their time to make it so wonderful for us. It is a 
memory we will always treasure. May the Lord Bless you all. 
  
We found one thing so Special, that so many children were involved in 
the neat notes they wrote and for all the Patriotic pictures they colored for 
each Veteran on the motel doors.  We are so happy that many teachers 
today are still teaching past history to our children.  Our servicemen 
fought and gave their lives to keep our freedom in our wonderful Country 
America. 
  
We trust our message of thanks will be passed on to those who gave so 
much of their time to honor us. We Thank You again for your leadership 
which was out standing every thing was so well organized.  It is 
something that will be close to our hearts forever. It was so nice to meet 
all of you and so many wonderful people.  Washington DC and all the 
memorials was a sight to behold. It was so nice to meet all of you Jim I 
missed meeting you sorry. 
  
Thank You for your Love and all that you did to make us feel so special. 
May the Lord bless you and your family's and May God continue to Bless 
America our great land. 
  
Sincerely, 
Roland and Ethel Westerveld 
Marshfield Wisconsin 


